
Australian Government
 

International Air Services Commission
 

Mr Stephen Borthwick 
General Manager 
Aviation Industry Policy 
Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development 
and Local Government 

GPO Box 594 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear Mr Borthwick 

The Commission has received an application from Pacific Wings Pty Ltd (Pacific 
Wings) for capacity on the New Zealand and New Caledonia routes. The application 
is on the Commission's register of public documents. 

I would be grateful for your advice as to whether you consider that Pacific Wings is 
reasonably capable of obtaining the designation, licensing and operational approvals 
necessary to operate services on the New Zealand and New Caledonia routes. 

Yours sincerely 

Dilip athew 
Acting Executive Director 

10 June 2009 
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